Dear Parents,
Technology and the internet are fantastic resources for your child to use.  With technology developing rapidly each day it is important for your child to be able to develop their skills where possible. During the Christmas period take some time to complete some of these interactive online activities with your child.
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(Clubhouse section)

www.northpole.com" 
The Northpole Website

(Clubhouse section)

www.northpole.com

On this website you will be able to:
· Print dot to dot pictures

· Read and colour stories

· Decorate the Christmas tree
· Build snowmen
· Send an email to Santa
· Create a personalised Christmas story
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The Merry Christmas Website

(Games section)

www.merry-christmas.com
On this website you will be able to:
· Complete Christmas puzzles

· Play noughts and crosses (a Santa Tic-Tac-toe)

· Complete trivia quizzes
BBC History
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www.bbc.co.uk/history/british/ten_ages_gallery

On this website you will be able to:
· Find out the history of Christmas

· Look at Christmas traditions
Other computer activities for at home

· Create an acrostic poem 
· Design your own Christmas cards

· Retell the Christmas story

· Design your own gift tags
In addition, an ICT Christmas card competition will be taking place with some super prizes for the winners. Take some time with your child to design a Christmas card using the computer. All entries will need to be handed to me by Wednesday 18th December.

Thank you for your continued support.
Miss Anthoney

